
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Across the school, we have been using Times Tables Rock Stars to improve the rapid recall of all 

times tables facts. The children are thoroughly enjoying the challenge it provides and trying to beat 

other rock stars!  

On Wednesday 25th November, we are holding a Times Tables Rock Stars Day similar to last year.  

Your child will take part in exciting times tables competitions, battles with other classes and Years 3 

and 4 will create a rock dance sequence with Mrs Sills! Look out in your child’s organiser this week 

for five times tables facts, personal to them, that they need to learn ready for the day.  

All the children are able to dress up too – as a rock star! Your child could wear jeans, a denim jacket, 

a wig, a bandana or funky glasses, or dress as their favourite rock hero. They could even make their 

own guitar or other instrument to accompany their outfit.  

Thank you for your continued support with times tables.  

 

 

Mrs Charlesworth  

Maths Leader 

 

 

 

 

 


